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Travis Hamby <travis.hamby@allen.kyschools.us>

Waiver of Charter Authorizer Training
1 message

Brown, Kevin - Interim Commissioner of Education <kevin.brown@education.ky.gov> Wed, Feb 5, 2020 at 3:07 PM
To: "All State Superintendents (direct)" <allstatesupers@education.ky.gov>

Dear Superintendents,

 

During the Kentucky Board of Education (KBE) meeting yesterday, I recommended to the KBE to
prospectively and conditionally approve any future waivers of 701 KAR 8:020, Section 3(4) to remove any
undue burden on local school boards associated with required charter authorizer training. This
recommendation was approved by the KBE and allows local boards of education to be exempt from charter
authorizer training until June 30, 2021 or until the district receives a charter application, as defined in KRS
160.1590(4), whichever occurs first. Any district receiving a charter application, as defined in KRS
160.1590(4), must continue to comply with 701 KAR 8:020, Section 3(4) within 10 calendar days of
receiving such application.

 

At this time, you can submit an email/letter to me on behalf of your local board of education requesting to be
exempt from the charter authorizer training. If you have questions, please contact Associate Commissioner
Kelly Foster via email at Kelly.Foster@education.ky.gov.

 

Thank you for your feedback on this requirement. I look forward to your continued input and conversations
to ensure success for each and every student.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kevin C. Brown
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Kevin C. Brown

Interim Commissioner of Education

Office of the Commissioner
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Kentucky Department of Education

300 Sower Blvd, 5th Floor

Frankfort, KY 40601

(502) 564-3141, ext. 4801 – Fax (502)-564-5680
Email: kevin.brown@education.ky.gov

 

This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed.

If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are
requested to notify the sender immediately.
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